
	
	
	
To	whom	it	may	concern, 
	 
I	am	writing	to	highly	recommend	the	services	of	Connor	Clough	and	X-treme	Threads. 
	 
X-treme	threads	has	been	the	designer	and	supplier	of	RLA’s	box	and	field	jerseys	for	the	
past	6	years,	and	our	clothing	supplier	for	the	past	2	seasons.	 
X-treme	Threads	has	created	some	unique	designs	for	the	RLA	and	they	have	
accommodated	numerous	revisions	and	modifications	during	the	design	stage	to	ensure	
our	satisfaction.		 
It	has	been	a	pleasure	to	work	with	Connor	and	Randy	due	to	their	professionalism.	The	
RLA	has	weighed	our	options	and	each	time	we	come	back	to	X-treme.	 
	 
We	will	continue	working	with	X-treme	Threads	as	have	recently	ordered	conflict	jersey	
sets	and	pinnies. 
Connor	has	always	been	happy	to	answer	any	questions	and	ensure	the	swift	delivery	of	
items.	I	highly	recommend	Connor	and	X-treme	Threads.	 
	 
Regards, 
Glen	Jensen 
President	 
Richmond	Lacrosse	Association 
	


